
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
04th July 2003 
 
Commission for Aviation Regulation 
3rd Floor 
Alexandra House 
Earlsfort Terrace 
Dublin 2 
 
 
Attn: Mr William Prasifka 
        Commissioner 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
With respect to the invitation dated 4th June 2003 from your office, Air Contractors 
are pleased to hear that the Commission for Aviation Regulation are considering a 
review of the Determination of Airport charges published 26th August 2001. 
 
Air Contractors feel that the current charges for Aircraft parking at Dublin are 
excessive. If the decision on the 26th August is to review the Determination, we 
would like Aircraft Parking charges to be reviewed. 
 
Air Contractors would be pleased to participate in further meetings or discussions as 
required, if the Commission decides on a review. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Rudy Kellar 
Chief Executive Officer.  
 


